
The Midlands Conference held their meeting at Redeemer Lutheran Church on September 23, 

2018. A total of 34 women were in attendance. Wendy Williams from Redeemer led the ladies in 

a devotion. The Rev. Kathleen B. Chartier presented a program "Speaking About Speaking Up".  

A donation of $200.50 was given to Lutheran Hurricane Relief. The meeting ended with the 

WELCA benediction and refreshments provided by the ladies of Redeemer. Mary Soltis brought 

greetings from the SC WELCA board. New officers were elected. The next meeting will be 

determined at a later date. 

 


